
 

 

Invitation Opening New Academic Year 

 

On Thursday September 5th the LUMC Centrum voor Ouderengeneeskunde (LCO) and the 

LUMC Theme Lifecourse Epidemiology and Geroscience (LEGend) will open the New 

Academic Year 2024-2025. It will be a celebration of inspiration and getting together. We 

warmly invite you to celebrate the start of the new year together with us. 

 

Programme 

 

16.00 hrs Opening and lecture by Prof. Rudi Westendorp 

Prof. Westendorp was founder of the 

Department of Gerontology and Geriatrics and 

chair of the department until 2011. He 

continued his career in Copenhagen and has 

returned to the Netherlands two years ago. 

Lecture Hall 1, LUMC or online via this link 

 

17.00 hrs  Drinks  

Boerhaaveplein, LUMC 

 

 

Hope to see you all on September 5th! 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_ZjY0MDQyZjYtNTk4ZC00OWFhLWFlYjAtYjM4OTI5ZmE0NmQ4%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522c4048c4f-dd54-4cbd-8049-5457aacd2fb8%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25229c021e41-5354-4d01-8d83-e9a7ad2fee23%2522%257d&data=05%7C02%7Cc.bulsink%40lumc.nl%7C108b142089df4ec4687508dca191b4f8%7Cc4048c4fdd544cbd80495457aacd2fb8%7C0%7C0%7C638562894405771751%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mV1uzPlnWxzsSKvQtYtFwwv9r7NjTRepZiZwpfC4B9s%3D&reserved=0

